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Dear Parent/Carer(s)  
  
We are delighted that your child has been allocated a place at Tudor 
Grange Samworth Academy to join us in Autumn 2023. We are looking forward to welcoming 
your son/daughter to Year 7, and in the summer term during their transition day with us on: 
 

• Wednesday 3rd of July 8.30-3pm (new to TGSA and current TGSA year 6 students) 
 
Your child will be able to wear their school PE kit on this day, please ensure that they arrive 
at the normal time at the start of the day so they can be registered in class. 
  
Please telephone the academy on 0116 2780232 or email the main office on 
Office@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk if you have any questions. 
  
We look forward to your child continuing into Year 7 at Tudor Grange Samworth Academy. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
  

 
  
Mr Phelan 
College Leader, Tudor Grange Samworth Academy  
  
 
Please note - If your child will not be joining us in Autumn 2023, because you have made alternative 
arrangements for your child’s education, you will need to inform us in writing. We will need to be satisfied 
that you have made alternative arrangements to educate your child 
at admissions.online@leicester.gov.uk or write to:  
  
School Admissions Team  
City Hall, 115 Charles Street  
Leicester City Council  

Leicester LE1 1FZ  
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